
 

August 2017 

Have your say – Proposed widening of Old Windsor Road,        
Bella Vista 

The NSW Government is funding this proposal as part of its $300 million 
Urban Roads Pinch Point Program, which aims to reduce congestion and 
improve travel times on Sydney’s busiest corridors. 

Roads and Maritime Services is inviting your feedback on a proposal to maximise the road space of Old 
Windsor Road by widening to improve efficiency and safety for all road users and mitigate congestion 
during peak periods. 

The proposal involves: 

• widening of Old Windsor Road to provide three lanes between Norbrik Drive and Seven Hills Road  
• extending the southbound right turn bays into Seven Hills Road 
• building a new northbound cycleway connection from Old Windsor Road to a shared path on T-Way 
• vegetation removal from median. 

We have included a map to show the proposal.  

Investigation work 

To help us develop a design for the proposal, we need to carry out investigation work at the site. This 
includes investigating ground conditions and locating underground utilities. 

This will take four night shifts and six day shifts between Thursday 24 August and Friday 15 
September, weather permitting. Our night work hours will be between 8pm and 5am from Sunday to 
Friday. Our day work hours will be between 7am and 5pm from Monday to Friday and between 8am to 
1pm on Saturday. 

How can you give feedback? 

We invite your feedback on the proposal by Thursday 7 September. Please send your comments to our 
delivery partner, DM Roads, via:  

Online:  www.rms.nsw.gov.au/OWRBV  
Email: nsw_projects@dmroads.com.au  
Calling: 1800 332 660 
Writing: DM Roads, Old Windsor Road widening, PO Box 6465, North Ryde 2113 
 
We will consider all feedback and continue to update you as the project progresses. 
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Contact 

If you have any questions, please contact our delivery partner, DM Roads on 1800 332 660 or 
enquiries_nsw@dmroads.com.au. 

For more information on our projects, visit rms.nsw.gov.au. 
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